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City of Beloit Supporting Main Street Bounceback Grant Applications 

September 13, 2022 -- The City of Beloit is providing letters of support to local businesses 

seeking the State of Wisconsin’s Main Street Bounceback Grant. The deadline to apply for the 

grant is December 31, 2022. 

The program provides $10,000 grants to businesses moving into vacant commercial spaces of at 

least 400 square feet. The grant funds can be used for lease or mortgage payments, operating 

expenses, building repairs, tenant improvements and other qualified expenses. Funds cannot be 

used on storage spaces or for residential uses. 

Learn more about eligibility and the application on the Wisconsin Economic Development 

Corporation’s website at https://wedc.org/programs-and-resources/mainstreet-bounceback-

grants/. 

To obtain a letter of support, contact Interim Economic Development Director Drew Pennington 

at (608) 364-6748 or by email at penningtond@beloitwi.gov. 
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